
TRIATLON I PENTATLON SAVEZ BOSNE I HERCEGOVINE

ТРИАТЛОН И ПЕНТАТЛОН САВЕЗ БОСНЕ И ХЕРЦЕГОВИНЕ

TRIATHLON AND PENTATHLON FEDERATION OF BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA

Sarajevo, November 14, 2022

Dear Mr. Arimany,

We are delighted to submit the documentation to start the affiliation process with World Triathlon. It
has been a rocky road, and we have been fighting with various obstacles to get to this point, and here
we are! And we are so excited to start this new chapter of triathlon in Bosnia and Herzegovina.

As per your request we are enclosing the following documents within this email message:

● List of Staff and List of the Executive Board, with corresponding email addresses
● Scan of the signed Constitution document in local language
● English translation of the Constitution from a certified court translator
● Letter of Compliance signed by our secretary Mr. Jamak, and;
● Letter of Recognition from the National Olympic Committee of Bosnia and Herzegovina

Please review the documents enclosed. In case of any ambiguity, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

We thank you again for your interest in the affiliation process of Triathlon and Pentathlon Federation
of Bosnia and Herzegovina, and we are looking forward to cooperating in the future.

Kind Regards,

Amir Jamak
Triathlon and Pentathlon Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina Secretary

Enclosed as mentioned
● Letter of Compliance
● List of the Staff
● List of the Executive Board
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Sarajevo, November 14, 2022

Dear President,

The Bosnia & Herzegovina Triathlon Federation will comply with all requirements of the  World
Triathlon Constitution, including but not limited to the following items:

1. Refer to the Court of Arbitration for Sport (Lausanne) for any disputes which may arise
between Bosnia & Herzegovina Triathlon Federation and World Triathlon; including, but
not limited to Anti-Doping.

2. Comply with all other matters as outlined in the World Triathlon Constitution, including
(but not limited to) the World Anti-Doping Code (WAD Code) and all the International
Standards, and adopt the World Triathlon Anti-Doping Rules.

3. Ensure gender equality on all elected committees and as a policy relating to all  practices.

Regards,

Amir Jamak
Triathlon and Pentathlon Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina Secretary
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List of Staff

● Nehru Mackic, President of the Federation, mackicn@bih.net.ba

● Tomislav Cvitanusic, Vice President of the Federation, cvitanusict@gmail.com

● Sinisa Kunarac, Vice President of the Federation, sija05@gmail.com

● Nina Borovac, President of the Assembly, nina.borovac@medialevel.ba

● Igor Mandušić, Vice President of the Assembly, igorowsky@gmail.com

● Amir Jamak, Secretary of the Federation, amirjamak@gmail.com

List of the Executive Board

● Mirza Jamakovic, President of the Executive Board, mirzaj@gmail.com

● Zecir Karup, Vice President of the Executive Board, zekakarup@gmail.com

● Adnan Dzumhur, Member of the Executive Board, adnan.dzumhur@hotmail.com

● Zlatko Vukmirovic, Member of the Executive Board, zlajavuk2018@gmail.com

● Milos Vejnovic, Member of the Executive Board, miso_v@yahoo.com

● Luka Posavac, Member of the Executive Board, LUKA_MO_STAR@hotmail.com

● Benjamin Godinjak, Member of the Executive Board, benjamin.godinjak2016@gmail.com
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